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November Newsletter
Give yourself 5 minutes. “Gobble up” the latest news.

Whatever you put on your plate today, we hope your heart is full this Thanksgiving.
Want to spread some holiday cheer? Membership directory - click here.

https://mailchi.mp/804bd13e7fa9/november-newsletter?e=[UNIQID]
https://mcusercontent.com/fc2b89ba08812c419c78f4f35/files/86209bb9-0a1f-a775-f9d0-400dba24d5e2/Directory2023_Google_Docs.pdf


Our List Here

December
birthdays
Angela Ford and Arianne Hartsell-
Gundy have birthdays in December.
Want to add AAUW birthdays to your
2023 calendar?

Add your birthday to the list - click here.

Meet the newest Central Carolina
Community College AAUW-ODC
Scholarship recipient:
My name is Jocelyne Guadalupe-Ramirez, and I am from Siler City. I am twenty years
old and the first-gen student in my Hispanic family to attend college. My program of
study at CCCC is Associates of Arts, and (I) will be transferring to UNC-Chapel Hill this
upcoming fall to get my Bachelors of Arts in Education. My intended major is Human
Development and Family Science with a minor in either Speech and Hearing Sciences
or Translation/Interpretation. Read Jocelyne’s thank you letter - here.

https://chapelhill-nc.aauw.net/files/2022/10/AAUW-ODC-Birthdays.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe-n72uXrwuDbHhtD4jXBd9lXnBkqeY-DHMThdy0INavuNiyw/viewform
https://chapelhill-nc.aauw.net/files/2022/11/Scholarship-Thank-You-Letter.pdf


Thank you!
I had the pleasure of meeting Jocelyne
at the CCCC Foundation luncheon on
Nov. 16. I learned that Jocelyne is the
eldest of 3 daughters in her family.
Setting a good example is a priority for
her. While Jocelyn’s father finished high
school, her mother did not. Jocelyne
wants very much to join the Carolina
family and earn her 4-year degree. She
intends to learn American Sign
Language soon and hopes to study
abroad while she’s at Carolina. Jocelyne
invited me to attend graduation at CCCC
this spring. I can’t wait! Cindy Parks,
President AAUW-ODC

Save the date: Feb. 18, 2023
Scholarship Fundraiser - Spread the Word

Details Here

https://chapelhill-nc.aauw.net/eventbrite-february-2023-scholarship-fundraiser/


Our History

March 15, 2023
Guess who is turning 100? We will
celebrate in person in the Spring.
Details are forthcoming.

Special thanks to all those who came before us with establishing and sustaining a
branch in Chapel Hill of what would become the American Association of University
Women. It’s a journey with a vision of Equity for All. Learn more about AAUW in this 3-
minute video that celebrates 140 years of the national organization. Bet you didn’t
know how awesome we are!
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